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what would

YOU THINK?
We often wonder what 

the faculty thinks of us 
college students, espec
ially when they try to 
guide us in a chapel pro
gram and have ^00 hymn 
books slammed into their 
holders after (and some
times during) each and 
every hymn.
...Or what do they think 
when the benediction is 
finished and yells of re
lief rise as the entire 
student body surges for 
the exit doors.
.,.Or what do they think 
when they are on their way 
to church and see trees 
draped with quite unnatu
ral drapings.
...Or what do they think 
when they see filth added 
to every announcement 
posted on campus.
...Or what do they think 
when they hear that over 
one hundred dollars worth 
of damage has been done to 
one of the dormitories by 
our own "little goblins". 
...Or what do they think 

when they discover that 
fifty per cent of their 
class has not prepared its 
assignment.

What would you think?

Student Union Hours 
Monday through Friday:

10:30A.M. - 10:45P.M. 
Saturday:

10:30A.M. - 11:45P.M. 
Sunday:

2:00P.M. - 5:00P,M.

TWO ANNOUNCEMENTS

FRUM“THE D'ALETTT:
The Dialette is in- 

tended primarily as a 
voice of Mont'^eat-Anderson 
College. We welcome let
ters to the editor from 
any student or faculty 
member under the following 
provisions.

Letters must be typed 
and signed..We.wi11 with
hold the writer's name if 
requested. We reserve the 
right not to print any let
ter and no letter will be 
printed if received un
signed.

Mail letters to The 
Dialette, P.O. Box 862, 
Montreat, N.C.

We, the members of,the 
Dialette, are proud ' to 
announce that we now have 
an office on the second 
floor in the Faculty House. 
Furniture is not available 
as of now, but we hope, in 
due time, that this room

will be properly -furnished. 
This office will give us a 
big push forward and give 
us a place where we can 
really work and make our 
paper one of the best.

In order to g r o w as
Christians we should study 
the Bible. In addition to 
your daily Bible study you 
may find it helpful to ned- 
itate on the following 
Bible verses.
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Verse 
John 5.24 
Hebrews 9:27 
1 John 1:8-9 
Romans 8:28 
Psalm 32:8 
James 1:12 
Ephesians 

2:9-9
Isaiah 53:5 
Acts 4:12 
John 14:1-3 
John 14:6 
John 14:13- 

14
1 Corinthians
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